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On July 4, 2021, at 01.00 p.m. - 04.00 p.m., MUPY Student Association in collaboration with the
Student Affairs Division virtually organized the “2021 Senior Review” Program via Cisco Webex
Meetings for MUPY freshmen. Regarding this, the Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and Quality
Development, namely Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, joined the event and delivered a warm
welcoming speech to the freshmen. Besides, there were MUPY’s executives and student advisors as well
as the senior students who participated in the activity and shared the experiences with the
freshmen. The purposes of this online activity were to provide the new students with some advice in
terms of learning experiences, life on campus, life plans for their future career, and present-day
life skills. Moreover, this activity encouraged the students to develop social abilities throughout
work experiences.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2971


